
 

                   

Benyon Primary School are part of Catalyst Academies Trust, a company limited by guarantee, registered in England & Wales (Company Number 8407989) 
Registered office: Catalyst Academies Trust c/o Dilkes Academy, Garron Lane, South Ockendon, Essex, RM15 5JQ 

  
 

 Tyssen Place, South Ockendon, Essex RM15 6PG 
Telephone: 01708 853200  E-mail: admin.bps@catrust.org.uk 

 

 
Movie Night – Tuesday 4th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to announced a film night at Benyon from 3.15 until 5.15 on Tuesday 4th February.  

 

How it works 

Children who  have signed up will stay within their year groups at the end of the day (those who do 

not wish to attend will be picked up as normal). The film, which has been selected by our teachers, 

will be shown and the children dismissed from their classroom at 5.15pm.  

 

Cost 

The cost will be £3 per child and can be paid via Arbor. Children will receive pop and a drink as part 

of the cost. The deadline for payments is 29th January 2025. This is a strict deadline to allow us to 

order the food and drink we need.  

 

Films 

Children have been discussing films in their year group and the below will be shown. If you sign up, 

you give permission for your child to watch the film being shown within the year group 

 

Year Group Film  Age Rating 

Reception Finding Nemo U  

Year 1 Madagascar U 

Year 2  The Emoji Movie U 

Year 3 Encanto PG 

Year 4  If U  

Year 5  Abominable  U 

Year 6  Mary Poppins  PG 

As with much of our fundraising this year, this will go towards our computer suite which we need to 

upgrade by the end of this year.   

 

Thank you for your support.  

 

 
 

Mr D. Scotcher  

Deputy Head teacher 


